
 

 

 

Request for Initial Qualification and Information 

Valuation and Maximizing Disposition Value of Six (6) Waterway Cruisers 

 

March 9, 2018 

 

Needed Assessment: 
TWCVB is inquiring of experienced firms/professionals in the marine vessel ownership/operation business 
for initial qualifying proposals for interest in contracting to perform an assessment and suggestions for 
maximizing value of the watercraft through repurposing/final disposition of the vessels (including 
processes and cost for removal from The Woodlands Waterway). 
 
Background: 
The Woodlands Convention and Visitors Bureau (TWCVB) is the owner of six (6) Waterway Cruisers that 
have operated on The Woodlands Waterway in The Woodlands, Texas for the past fifteen (15) years 
reaching the original estimate or useful life.  These Waterway Cruisers operate out of a marina located at 
the corner of Lake Robbins Drive and the southbound feeder road of Interstate I-45 in The Woodlands 
Texas, which is owned by Brazos Transit District.  TWCVB recently terminated the contract to operate the 
Waterway Cruisers with a private boat operator due to failure of the operations to meet the standards 
established in The Woodlands for an operation of this type.   
 
Required Response For Qualifications and Information: 
We are looking for the following initial responses from qualified firms/professionals: 

1. Qualifications – Please provide specific background and qualifications for your firm/professionals 
to provide an opinion as to value and plans for repurposing/final disposition (including any 
references and/or similar projects worked on). 

2. Compensation Proposed – Please provide a proposal as to the means of compensation (including 
any hourly rates and estimates) for any upfront inspections, analysis and reports, as well as any 
compensation structure and costs associated with the final sale and/or disposition of the cruisers. 

3. Information and Initial Concepts – Please provide a narrative of the initial relevant information 
and thoughts on processes and timing for handling of removal and sale of the vessels, including 
any unique ideas for maximizing overall value to TWCVB. 

 
Follow-up may include additional detailed requests for quotes and/or written proposals from qualified 
firms. 
 
Request Timing For Responses: 
The Woodlands CVB is looking for responses by no later than April 13, 2018, in written presentation 
for staff and board.  Short visits to the marina and a look at the vessels can be arranged during the 
week of April 2, 2018. 



Send All Information to: 
Nick Wolda 
President 
The Woodlands Convention & Visitors Bureau 
2801 Technology Forest Blvd. 
The Woodlands, Teas 77381 
info@visitthewoodlands.com 
 

     Please address any additional questions to: 
     Sonia Guerrero 
     Sr. Administrative Assistant 
     sonia.guerrero@visitthewoodlands.com 
 

 

Photos from Renovation of Waterway Cruisers in 2010-11 
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